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• Undergraduate Research Symposium in the Physical Sciences, Math, and Computer 
Science October 31-November 1, 2014. Washington University in St. Louis, MO. 
Registration deadline September 29. http://mathsciconsortium.org/event_information/2014-
undergraduate-research-symposium-in-the-physical-sciences-math-and-computer-science  

• Undergraduate Research Symposium in the Biological Sciences and Psychology, 
November 7-8, 2014. University of Chicago, IL. Registration deadline September 29. 
http://mathsciconsortium.org/event_information/2014-undergraduate-research-symposium-
in-the-biological-sciences-and-psychology  

• Speaker Series The Consortium has funds to support seminar visits among member 
institutions. If you are willing to give a seminar, please add yourself to our speaker 
database. If you are looking for a seminar speaker, please search our speaker database. You 
are not limited to those in the database, but it is an excellent group of folks who would like 
to give seminars at Consortium institutions. http://mathsciconsortium.org/speaker 

Upcoming opportunities 

Recent news 
• The Workshop for Early Career Success was held on July 11-13, 2014 at Gustavus 

Adolphus College, St. Peter, MN. Eight new tenure-track faculty, four new term faculty, 
and two postdocs met for three days in the beautiful Gustavus arboretum with workshop 
facilitators Brandy Russell and Scott Bur. The participants represented 10 of our 12 
member institutions. 

• The faculty development workshop on Scientific Instrumentation in the Curriculum has 
been postponed to summer 2015, most likely June. Please contact Brandy Russell 
(brussell@gustavus.edu) with interest or questions. 

 
 
 

 


